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Comments: The gold creek valley is an amazing place worth restoring and preserving. However as part of this, if
the US government is going to spend money here, we need to restore parking access further up the valley. There
is an extensive number of trails falling into disrepair on the other side of the private property. This land is unfairly
gated and this restricts access to many summer users



